Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter

HAPPY NEW YEAR AND
BLESSINGS TO ALL!

As we look forward to 2021 and all of the
amazing things that the God of love and
light has for us and the faith community,
we also celebrate the blessings that we
build upon. The foundation of the church
is always and forever the power and love
of our God. That power and love are very
real, wonderfully good and by God’s
design impact our world every day in so
many ways. One of the most visible and
relational ways is through the work and

service of the church! That’s us!

Over the next several weeks, we have the chance to look back, reflect on and
celebrate so many of the blessings that we have received and partnered with
God in at Harbor View Pres, in our community and in our world! In Hollywood
terms, they’d call this the after party! In the Christian life, we call it the before,
during and after party of getting to hang out with God!! A huge thank you to
God, to God’s church and to every single person in that church as we celebrate
the real life of love, hope and power of goodness that is taking place, through
God, in our very lives!!! Thanks be to God for all that our Lord has done and for
all that lies ahead for us as we serve and celebrate together.

~ Min. Rusty Benton

GRATEFUL
Manleful

BLESSED

There is no Art Journaling this
month due to COVID. We hope
to see you next month.

A heartfelt thank you to Cathy
Chihocky, Beth Hyams and
Rossie Webber for faithfully
serving on the HVPC Session.
Your dedication, time and talents



truly made a difference in the life
of our church.

Flowers for the Sanctuary

Please click here to sign up for
flowers. You may bring your own
floral arrangement or use one of
the two silk floral arrangements
available in the church

office. Please email dedications
the week prior

to office@harborviewpc.org. If
needed, you may
coordinate/schedule flower drop
off with Rossie on the Worship
Committee.

Ramp Team

Brian has been working with
AccessAbility to line up projects
for this spring. It sounds like
some project money has become
available. If so, one of the mot
difficult parts of the process has
been by passed. Now its up to us
to follow through. We need
volunteers to help put that
money to work.

Please let Brian know if you'll be
able to step up to get our part of
the program rollin'. Thank you to
our great ramp building team
members! ~ Marty Webber

There's a lot happening in Sunday School classes this month!
Please click here for details.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44aca82da3fecf8-flowers
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17mXqankFQZuWJcKStbAzndsrOds7bOBXhhVmoSHhWng/edit?usp=sharing
http://ww.facebook.com/Harborviewpc

Please be in prayer for:

Cam DeVane, Nelson Springer, Wynde & Dale Sloan, The
Keffinger Family, Gloria Purcell, Bob & Audrey Geiger, William
West, Bob Whipple, Peggy George, Jean Maguire, Tom & Beth
Gibbs, Kristin McKenzie, Dewees, Becky Linnville's sister,
Tracy Conner, Terry Spence, Gabbie Pasela, Betty and Dan
Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Pam Pickenpaugh, Charles Truluck,
Stacey Sweeney's Family, The Struble Family, Kristen Prioleau,
The Rodgers Family, Brittany Baker, Theresa Ward and Family,
The Loy Family, Hal Singletary, The Chihocky Family, Tom
Ellenberger, The Stewart Family, John Lisi, Emily Jones, The Copeland Family, The
Sloane Family, Valerie Gist, Harold Arnold, The Ben Story Family, Roy Evans, Jane
Murphy, Tammy Powles and Richard, Tyler Thompson, The Schaffer Family, Mariah
Buttler, The Chavis', Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot,
Lori Lindfors, Page Thomas, Jim Hampton, Virginia Thomas, Tommy & Sue Mathews,
The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda & Bob Millege, Rich Lane, Alyssa Marie
Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Michael Kohler, Liz Lasicki.

Happy birthday to: Karen Lassiter (1/9),
Rosemarie DeGroot (1/10), Saradell Dantzler
(1/12), Dara Wilber (1/16), Greg Rollins (1/17),
Alex Gilbert (1/18), Deborah Bobo (1/19), Rusty
Benton (1/19), Bubba Parnelle (1/24), Charlene
Aldrich (1/28), Cherie Warren (1/29), Kathy
Chessman (1/30) & Theresa Ward (1/30).

“Sharing God’s Love with All"
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